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members prior to this meeting for their review.  There was discussion regarding the 

structure of the October Study Day.  Much of the discussion about this issue related 

to the nature of the day and what appropriate and/or beneficial activities can occur 

on that day.  Also mentioned was whether students would prefer to have this study 

day prior to midterms or have an extra day off during the Thanksgiving break.  After 

discussion, it was concluded that this issue should be referred to CEPP for 

resolution.     

 

     New Business 

 

Vice President for Finance & Administration Michael West reported that the IPPC 

Financial Committee reviewed the financial reports from last year and have begun 

conversations about the request for minimum wage for student employees.  President 

Glotzbach reported that the school has excess revenue from last year and a decision 

will need to be made about what to do with these f/T
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